
Lindsey Harris 
 

I am very excited to hear that there is both a clean up program for this site, as well as a plan to add
more affordable housing to Beacon Hill. I just moved to this neighborhood in the last year and have
loved the strong sense of community. It is my hope that adding affordable housing will help protect
long term residents from being priced out of the neighborhood and keep this historically Asian
Pacific Islander neighborhood diverse. Part of the vibrancy of this beighborhood is seeing the lively
nightlife and food options, especially welcoming immigrant owned and operated food trucks and
establishments. My hope is that this site and the neighborhood around it continue to be a welcoming
place for all and that future development considers how to protect small, mom and pop business
owners currently serving food in this area. 

Thank you Department of Ecology for the outreach notice and great work!


